
 

 

April 12, 2024 
 

TERMINATION OF CONTRACT 
 

State of North Carolina 
Department of Public Safety 

NC Office of Recovery and Resiliency (NCORR) 
 

 

Pursuant to the terms of Contract RFB.Informal.Demo 01 for Demolition (“Agreement”) by and between William Holley 
Construction (the “Vendor”) and the State of North Carolina, Department of Public Safety, Office of Recovery and 
Resiliency (hereinafter referred to individually as “State” or “NCORR”)—executed on September 12, 2023—the following 
shall serve as notice of contract termination. 
 
Vendor was provided a formal 30-day written notice on January 31, 2024 with terms to cure. No further action was taken. 
Therefore, the following project will be terminated, effective immediately: 
 
APP-04820 
 
Contract Award replaced with the below cancellation table: 
 

 
 
The undersigned individual below represents and acknowledges they have the power and authority to bind the State of 
North Carolina Department of Public Safety to the terms of this notice. 
 
 

  North Carolina Department of Public Safety 
 

                            By:   ___________________________  
 

                                                          Name:  Taryn Madden  
          Title:     NCORR Procurement & Contract Specialist 

Date:    April 11, 2024  
 


	North Carolina Department of Public Safety



